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Happy June, its summer time!

NinjaAdventure Zone: UCC is back in the NinjaAdventure Zone for the month of June. We will have the zone 5-6pm on Monday nights from June 2 through June 
30th, hope to see you there there is soemthing for everyone to do, or try something new!

Open Swim: Open swim in the Lap Pool will continue until the last week. We will then transition to the outdoor pool on the last Tuesday of the month 6/24. We will 
continue in the outdoor pool throughout the summer. If weather is bad on the night we have swim we will then move inside to the lap pool (lifeguard availability 
dependent).

Softball: We will continue with Softball through June at Wrigley Field on Thursday's 5-7pm. The last day, June 26th we will have all the teams together and have one 
last fun game!

Hike: We will meet at 4:30pm on 6/18 in the parking lot to hike up French's Mountain in Rome, Maine. Please arrive on time or we may have left without you. The 
hike is a 0.8mile loop. The address I found online was 139 Watson Pond Rod. The followiong information is from a Maine Trail website: 
Trailhead Information:
The trailhead is off Watson Pond Road, which leaves from the west side of ME Route 27 about a mile north of the intersection of ME Routes 27 and 225 in Rome. 
Continue down Watson Pond road 0.7 miles from ME route 27 and look for a paved pullout for parking on the eastern (left) side of the road.

Disc Golfing: Quarry Road is starting a construction project this summer. They are not sure when it is starting but will let me know if it interferes with the June 
25th date. So for now we will plan on disc golf on this date until you hear otherwise. 

Have a Jaw Dropping June!


